DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS 81ST TRAINING GROUP (AETC)

9 October 2018
MEMORANDUM FOR A1C KYSER J. CLARK
FROM: 336 TRS/TRM
SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

1. A1C Clark, you have been a vital part of the 336th Training Squadron as an Airman Leader
achieving the level of Yellow Rope. In this unique capacity, you assisted the Military Training
Leaders in the management of airmen on your assigned floor, fostered esprit de corps, and led your
fellow Airmen by example. You demonstrated the highest degree of integrity, responsibility, and
military bearing. You maintained good order and discipline amongst your peers in the 336th TRS,
Keesler AFB, Mississippi.

2. You are commended for your excellent work while assigned to the 336th Military Training
Flight. Your outstanding leadership ability, superior knowledge, and exemplary behavior made
you an invaluable asset to this organization. Although your Airman Leader position required you
to work beyond normal duty hours, you always accepted this increased responsibility with
enthusiasm. Your countless hours of volunteer service to Keesler AFB and the local area have
proven to be invaluable.

3. I want to personally thank you for your service as an Airman Leader. Your past performance
is indicative of your potential for an outstanding career in the United States Air Force. Your
diligence has not gone unnoticed and I would like to personally extend my gratitude to you on a
job well done. The fine leadership qualities you possess are inherent with success. I wish you
continued success in your future. We need high quality leadership in the Air Force and I look
forward to hearing about your success in the near future!

FLOYD R. JONES, SSgt, USAF

Military Training Leader
336th Military Training Squadron



